
NOTICE 
 

Is hereby given to the Public that  

quorum of the Governing Boards of  
 

Reid Traditional Schools’ Painted Rock Academy,  

Reid Traditional Schools’ Valley Academy, and 

Reid Traditional Schools 
 

may be present at the following event: 

 

 
 

On March 8, 2025, at 5:30 p.m., members of the Boards of Directors 

may attend an event at the Arizona Broadway Theater, 7701 W. 

Paradise Lane, Peoria, AZ 85382.  This is not a public meeting of the 

Boards, no business of the organization will be discussed, and no board 

action will be proposed or taken.  

 
 

 

        Posted 

Cuyler Reid  Yogin Patel  March 7, 2025 4:00 p.m. 

Cuyler Reid, Secretary  Yogin Patel, Secretary 

RTS Valley Academy  Reid Traditional Schools 

RTS Painted Rock Academy 

 

 

 


